
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 September 2020 
 

RE:  California Proposition 65 
 

Dear Customer, 

Engineering Services 
1201 South Second Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53204 
+1.414.382.2000 

 
Rockwell Automation is committed to demonstrating the highest standard of global environmental 
management. We embrace this as a core value and an integral part of all operations and seek continual 
improvement of our environmental management system and performance. 

 
With respect to California Proposition 65, we have evaluated relevant products and added warnings where 
appropriate and required. Furthermore, we track amendments and new entries to the restricted list of 
chemicals and take necessary steps to ensure continued compliance with California Proposition 65 in a 
timely manner. We will continue to monitor this law as it is expanded and revised and will comply with any 
new requirements that apply to us. 

 
You can find additional information regarding Rockwell Automation Product Environmental Compliance 
programs at: 
http://www.rockwellautomation.com/rockwellautomation/about-us/sustainability-ethics/product-environmental-
compliance.page 

 
Please send any additional inquiries regarding Product Environmental Compliance to: 
ProductStewardship@ra.rockwell.com. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Product Stewardship Team  
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